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TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

April 16, 2006 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: James Singer 

Susan Lienesch 
Paul Gresham 
Robert Corbin 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Management Analyst Kristen Gopman 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Resident: Ed Donovan 

Mr. Horn reported on the dredging of the lake on Hole #8 at Yankee Trace; causing silt to 
settle onto private property. It affected an area approximately 5 X 10 feet and the matter has been 
resolved. Pumping of the sediment will continue but a holding basin has been created across the street 
to the DP& L property where the silt will dry and then the area will be re-graded and re-seeded. 
Weather permitting the dredging could be done in a week. 

Mr. Singer asked that Item B be removed from the Council Meeting's Consent Agenda which 
is a Resolution regarding Senate Bill 117. 

Mr. Horn explained that a letter went out to the Chairman of the Board of Directors of Hope 
Methodist Church and a copy of the letter from Bear Creek Capital was attached regarding the 
southern portion of the annexation in Sugarcreek Tovmship. It is anticipated to meet with the Church's 
Board of Directors in the near future. 

Mrs. Lienesch entered the meeting at this lime. 

Mr. Corbin reported that he will announce at the Council Meeting after the Work Session that 
he will not be running for re-election this fall. 
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Mrs. Lienesch inquired about the Police Department's involvement in illegal alien enforcement 
and traffic control issues. Staff will report back to Council. 

Clerk of Council 

Approved (: .AlJl ~•; 
C. Mark Kingseed, ~ 


